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600 West Fourth Street 
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Timothy Huey 
Director 

To: Mahesh Sharma, County Administrator 

From: Timothy Huey, Planning Director 

Date: July 17, 2018 

Re: Discussion of funding for Partners of Scott County Watersheds. 

The Partners of Scott County Watersheds was formed in 2001 with representatives from the 

Cities of Bettendorf and Davenport and Scott County Supervisors (elected and staff from each 

governmental entity), the Scott County Soil and Water Conservation District, Scott County 

farming community, the QC homebuilding industry, and local citizens that were interested in 

watershed issues.  The partnership was incorporated as a public-private 501(c)3 non-profit 

corporation.   The partnership has worked to raise the level of understanding of watershed issues 

and to develop opportunities for collaborative efforts between the various entities.  To that end 

the partnership has held monthly educational forums on watershed and other environmental 

issues and provides matching funds for qualified watershed projects administered by a watershed 

coordinator.  The Scott County Soil and Water Conservation District has provided financial 

management for the partnership and supervision and office space for the watershed coordinator. 

Funding for the watershed partnership has been provided by annual contributions of $5,000 from 

Davenport, Bettendorf, and Scott County, grants from the Iowa DNR, the RDA & SCRA and 

other contributions by the Conservation District along with other partners. 

The Soil Conservation District has sent the Board of Supervisors the attached letter regarding its 

FY19 funding.  The approved County budget again includes the $5,000 contribution to the 

Partners of Scott County Watersheds.  The County provides up to $25,000 for funding of 

matching funds for Federal and state grants for rural agricultural soil conservation projects.  This 

is in addition to the $5,000 provided to the partnership for the administration of urban watershed 

projects and programs. 
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